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Classroom Technology

e The 9% Grade laptops for next year have arrived. We will be collecting the current
laptops on Thursday, May 18™. The laptops will be scanned for malware and viruses
and have updates installed during the summer before we give them back out in the fall.
Students are assigned the same laptop for all four years at Minico.

Security/Video

e At this point on the Technology Department will be doing the labor of replacing and
installing cameras. Our next phase is to improve the coverage of the entryways at
Minico and to compliment the lock system that will be installed.

Online Registration

e We are working on a new student registration form that will allow a brand new student
to fill out all the necessary information online without the need to come to the school.
Because of the non-stop work orders that keep being submitted, this project has been
put at a lower priority for the time being.

Internet Filter at Minico

e Minico has decided to block Facebook, Instagram, and SnapChat. If users try to access
these sites directly or by using tools available on the internet, they will be denied all
internet access for 3 minutes each time. There is no way we can block them if they are
using their own carrier service.

Work Orders
February March April
65 New 81 New 77 New
73 Resolved 64 Resolved 113 Resolved
58 Incomplete 75 Incomplete 39 Incomplete




